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Metro Gold Line Foothill Extension Construction Notice

	Metro Gold Line Foothill Extension Construction Notice
Installation of Bridge Deck Beams 
[bookmark: _GoBack]As a part of the Metro Gold Line Foothill Extension project, crews will set the bridge deck beams at the newly constructed Santa Anita Avenue bridge. Construction will take place from Monday, January 6, 2014 to Thursday, January 9, 2014 from 7:00 p.m. to 6:00 a.m. During the nighttime and early morning hours, traffic lanes on Santa Anita Avenue will be shifted to one lane of traffic in each direction and Colorado Boulevard, La Porte Street and Saint Joseph Street will all be closed to through traffic at Santa Anita Avenue for this work. To view the construction notice, please click here. 
http://www.foothillextension.org/images/uploads/206_1-6-2014_thru_1-9-2014_Arcadia.pdf
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